Email from the Armenian FP’s response with regard to ACCC/C/2004/08


Dear Jeremy,

I send you my conclusion (with some delay) concerning the Communication to the Aarhus Convention Compliance Committee concerning the extent of access to information, public participation and access to justice in relation to the development of the Dalma Orchards(Ref.ACCC/ C/ 2004/08).The reason for the delay is the great volume of the materials of the court case which I had to get acquainted with and analyze.I carried out the analysis with:

  Ministry of Justice(adviser to the Minister George Kostanyan)

 specialists of the Chair of Civil Procedural Law of the Law Faculty of Yerevan   State University(Serguey Meghryan,Vahe Hovhannisyan)

 the specialist of Constitutional Law-prof. Norik Ayvazyan

 a specialist from General Prosecutor's Office- Alexander Sirunyan

 the director of the Institute"Yerevan Project"- prof. Gurgen Musheghyan

 Bar Association of the Republic of Armenia

  judges(Vardges Lalayan and others).

In the attachment you will find the results of these consultations.

I also think that these regulations don't concern the Aarhus Convention.Perhaps only one of them concerns the Aarhus Convention.Though, this issue doesn't concern the essence of the communication.If it is necessary I can send my conclusions.But I don't do that as the communication concerned the refusal of the court to admit primary allegation to consideration.

I kindly ask you to send the file to Mr. Veit Koester as I don't know his e-mail address.

Best regards

Focal Point of the Aarhus Convention in Armenia

Aida Iskoyan
